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**REMINDER** 

Summer Fair – Thursday 4th July (after school) 

 

It is not too late to volunteer! If you are able to help at 

the summer fair, please do come to reception and fill 

one of the gaps on our stalls.  

 

The support of the pupil-parent council is invaluable 

to the school, however events such as these can only 

run with your help. If you aren’t able to help this time, 

please do consider joining the pupil-parent council in 

the new academic year 

 

Thank you to everybody who supported our non-

uniform day – we have a lovely range of bottles for 

our bottle tombola. 

 

If anybody is able to provide baking for our 

refreshment stall this would be very much 

appreciated.  

 

 

 

It is hard to believe that there are just three weeks of this academic year remaining. There are lots of events 
happening over these three weeks so please do check the newsletter and dates list carefully. Thank you to 
everybody who has returned reply slips for our Father Day event next Wednesday and Praise in the Park. A 
letter has been sent home with all Key Stage 2 children regarding tickets for their production of Joseph – 
please check book bags carefully. 
 
On Tuesday 2nd July, all children will, after registration, spend the morning in their new classes. Following 
confirmation of our Early Years intake for September and other movement of children in and out of school, we 
have amended the class structure slightly – all Year 1 children will be in Blossom class in September. We have 
also confirmed our staffing for September and are delighted to share this with you: 
 

Class Year Groups Teacher Teaching Assistants 

Blossom Early Years / Year 1 Mrs Harrison 
(Mrs Davison – maternity leave) 

Mrs McLaren 
Mrs Jenkins 

Willow Year 2 / Year 3 Miss Margetson Mrs Longbottom/Mrs Walker 
Newly recruited TA 

Birch Year 3 / Year 4 Mrs Akroyd Mrs Felgate 

Oak Year 5 / Year 6 Mrs Campbell/Mrs Rothwell Mrs Hartley 
Miss Lindley 

 
 

Churchyard 
A concern has been raised with us regarding 
children from school running through the 
church grounds and cemetery at the end of 
school. Many local residents have family 
members buried in the churchyard and it 
would be upsetting for a grave to be 
unintentionally damaged by children running 
through this area. Thank you for your support. 

Year 1/2 Mini-Olympics 

 

On Wednesday this week a group of our  

Year 1/2 children took part in a mini-olympics 

competition at South Craven school. We had two 

teams taking part and I know that both Miss 

Margetson and Mrs Harrison were very impressed 

with how all children put in 100% effort. This 

certainly paid off as one of our teams won the 

event – congratulations to them! 

 

Pinnacle Walk 

On Tuesday 16th July we will be holding our annual walk. This involves the whole school walking up to Lund’s 

Tower (Sutton Pinnacle) then back to school. Details will follow closer to the time. 

We also welcome any volunteers who might wish to join us.  In previous years a number of parents and 

grandparents have walked with us which has been lovely.  

Please let Mrs Hayton or Mrs Chacksfield know if you are able to accompany us. 

http://www.sutton-in-cravencofe.n-yorks.sch.uk/


Diary Dates for Summer Term 

 
We try our hardest to provide as much advance notice of events as possible in order to support all our 
parents. This term is definitely one of the busiest in school and there are lots of events going on – we have 
updated the list of diary dates (new dates in blue), please check carefully.  
 

July Monday 1st  
Tuesday 2nd  
Tuesday 2nd  
Wednesday 3rd  
Thursday 4th   
Thursday 4th  
Thursday 4th  
Sunday 7th  
Monday 8th  
Tuesday 9th  
Wednesday 10th  
Wednesday 10th  
Thursday 11th  
Monday 15th  
Tuesday 16th  
Wednesday 17th  
Thursday 18th  
Thursday 18th  
Friday 19th 
 

Year 6 Transition Day – South Craven 
Year 6 Transition Day – South Craven 
Whole school transition morning 
Fathers Day Event 
Year 5 day at South Craven 
Willow class assembly 
Summer Fair – after school 
Praise in the Park – children arrive at 2:45pm 
Blossom class trip 
Craven Area Year 6 Leavers Service – children only 
KS2 Performance – dress rehearsal 
South Craven 2020 Intake Open Evening (current Y5) 
KS2 Performances – afternoon and evening 
School reports out 
Walk to Pinnacle – weather permitting! 
Open Afternoon from 1:45pm 
Leavers’ Service in Church – all welcome 
Staff vs Year 6 Rounders after school 
End of Summer 2 

 
 


